
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: ugotbp@charter.net [mailto:ugotbp@charter.net]  
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2010 2:53 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: government confiscation of 401s and Ira's. 
 
I wish to express my contempt for the proposed government confiscation 
of the working man's 401s and IRAs.  I'm retired since 2005 and I have 
converted my 457 retirement plan and rolled them over into two self 
directed IRAs.  As of this time I haven't started to draw the funds 
from either of them.  I will never give the government my money in 
these accounts to be substituted for worthless U.S. Treasury bonds in a 
government annuity program.  I know your plan for the start of this 
program is to confiscate 401s and IRA of the people that are working.  
I know it is a matter of time before you take the retiree's retirement 
plans also.  Because that is what a Communist government does.  It 
makes the citizens depended on government on everything, from health 
care to a pension.   Damned to hell the U.S. government.  
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